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Early morning single vehicle fatality in southeast Salem 

 

Salem, Ore. — Patrol officers responded to a single vehicle crash at approximately 6:00 a.m. 
today, Sunday, December 5, 2021, in the 5700 block of Gaffin RD SE. 

The preliminary investigation suggests the driver of a mid-size SUV was traveling eastbound on 
Gaffin RD and could not negotiate a slight bend in that portion of the road. Ultimately, the 
vehicle left the roadway and struck a tree. 

The driver, Salomon Leyva-Ramirez, age 23, and sole occupant, was pronounced deceased at the 
scene by fire personnel. 

The Salem Police Traffic Team is completing the investigation.  
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